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June 17, 1922.
To the Secretary of CEC, CPA.
Dear Com. Marshall [Bedacht]:

For the last few weeks all the work in Polish Bureau was hampered
on account of lack of money.

Theses are out and same ought to be translated. This cannot be
done, because we have no typewriter and after all I have not a place were
I could perform party work. In such circumstances I cannot accomplish
the duties which were given to me by CEC and Pol. Bureau, and there-
fore I cannot take any responsibility.

Tomorrow the meeting of Polish Bureau will be held and there is
the only way out of this serious situation, to present my resignation be-
fore it and explain the conditions which are now existing in the Polish
Federation.

I will insist that Bureau notifies all Polish comrades of my resigna-
tion with the explanation of same and conditions prevailing at the present
time for which I am not in a position to take any responsibility.

Yours,

Gorny [Joseph Kowalski].
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